Buckland & Chipping Parish Council

Clerk: Caroline Scott Lye End Farm, Sandon, HERTS 5G9 ORS

Tel: 07542 758948 email: clerk.bucklandandchippingpc@gmail.com

M Webb

4 Deacons Place
Baldock Road
Buntingford
SGO SFT

Dear Mick,
| would like to thank you for your hard work over the years with Buckland and Chipping Parish Council.

Going forward the council has chosen to use a new contractor for the cleaning of the bus shelters and
telephone boxes in the parish from April 2024.

Yours sincerely

L

Caroline Scott

Clerk to Buckland & Chipping Parish Council

Copy of the letter posted to Mick Webb 26" February 2024

Invoice received for work taken place after 31 March 2024, £80. As a council would you
like to pay the invoice?



